
Dear Co-Chair Girod, Co-Chair Nosse and Members of the Subcommittee on Capital Construction, 

I’m writing in support of $85 million in Article-G Bonds for the Performing Arts + Culture Center (PACC) to 
support needed academic space and a PSU-run community theater as part of Portland State’s Capital 
Construction Bond Request. 

I am a choral track music educator on my way to become a choir conductor when I graduate. Opening up 
a new space for music educators, artists, students, and community members alike will help foster and 
nourish musicians young and old.  

PSU students need your support. This is a rare opportunity to help reshape Portland’s future and provide 
needed academic space at the university. Please support Portland State’s Capital Construction Bond 
Request and invest in the PACC. 

Sincerely, 

Catherine Terrell 

 


